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Henry Budniak, Bill DiPompo, 
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Stanley Raiczyk, Henry Szwak, 
Tom Tanski, Bob Wisniewski,  

Kevin Wisniewski, Jim Zbikowski 
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2016 

Meeting Dates 
 

*Board Meets Monthly on 

the 1st Monday at 7:00pm 
*(Except September, meet 

on Last Monday in August) 

 
Membership Meets 

Monthly on the 2nd 

Wednesday at 7:30pm 
VFW Post # 3324 

E. 6th Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078 

“Celebrating over 102 Years” - 

President’s Message 
With Memorial Day a memory  Summer is just around the 

corner. 
We have a lot happening, Picnic August 20th, Pulaski Day 
Parade on October 2 and another Casino Bus Trip planned 
for later in October. 

 
Enjoy your vacation and be safe! 

   
Until next time, 
Be Happy, and Stay Healthy! 

Danny Steiner, President 

Keep up to date about PACC events,  

just visit our website www.pacc1914.org 

Visit the PACC website on the Internet, for up to date information at:  
http://www.pacc1914.org 
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IN MEMORIAM  
 

Edmund “Zibby” Zbikowski 1923-2016   
 

Walter Wrotny  1933—2016  
 
                  

Funeral Visitation 
Members meet at the Funeral Home (½) hour 
after the start of the viewing, as reported in 
the newspaper. 

Welcome To The Polish American Citizens’ Club of Camden County, N.J. 

Sick Report 
 

Stanley Bednarczyk 
Robert Maciejewski, Sr. 

Walter Malinowski 
 
 
 

Contact  Stan Raiczyk at 856-933-1236 
or Walt Piatek at 856-767-4284  

“Get Well” wishes in the form of a card will sent. 

 

 

 

 
Pinochle Tournament News 
New Season Starts on Sept. 26, 2016        

Games begin   
at 7:30pm Monday Nights! 

(8:00pm on Board Meeting Nights) 
For more info contact: 
John Mojta, Chairman 

856-234-0143 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 
CITIZENS’ CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
COLLINGSWOOD, NJ 

08108-0344 
-or- 

Email us at: 
mail@pacc1914.org 

 
If you have email, please 

send a message to: 
mail@pacc1914.org 

 
We will add you to our 

email list. 
 

Are You Moving? 
Please let us know in  
advance so that you  

may continue to 
receive this Newsletter. 

 
Send notice to: 

POLISH AMERICAN  
CITIZENS’ CLUB 

PO BOX 344 
COLLINGSWOOD, NJ 

 08108-0344 
-or- 

Email us at: 
mail@pacc1914.org 

 
——————————— 

 

Leave A Legacy ! 
Remember the PACC 

in 
Your Will 

                

*****UPCOMING EVENTS ***** 

NEW MEMBERS 

 

                                       2016   

PACC  ANNUAL FAMILY PICNIC                                                            

SATURDAY AUGUST 20, 2016 

12:00pm  to  6:00pm 

Music by “The Golden Tones” 

(Flyer on Last Page) 

Helen Bala 

 

Janice Connolly 

 
Harold Connolly 

 

Paul Dobleman 

Jeanette Domeracki 

 

Carol Marie Forziati 

 
Joseph Gorka  

   
Karen LoCantore 

Robert Orzechowski 

 

Jean Poper 

 
John  Schultz 
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The “Old Neighborhood”  Do  You Remember? 

The “Old Neighborhood” Photographs, Negatives or Slides  Wanted! 

Do you any have great memories of the old neighborhood in photographs or slides that you would like to share with fellow  
members in future PACC Newsletters? For example, the Pulaski Day Parade, Street Scenes, Neighborhood Sports,  
PACC Socials, PACC Events, etc. Just as long as it pertains to the “Old Neighborhood”  You may submit them to us.  

We will scan them into a computer file for future newsletters and return the photos or slides to you unharmed. 

Please contact  Larry Gasperone for more info, or you can email photos to: mail@pacc1914.org 

Photo Courtesy of Henry Budniak 

L-R   Walt Sliwowski, Pres. Joe Dynakowski, Len Drozd, and Walter Piatek 

Kneeling-  L-R   Bennie School and Al “Hutch” Kozuchowski 
(Photo Courtesy of Walter Piatek)      Courtesy of Gail Sacchetti 
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